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April 23, 1981

Dr. Louis G. Williams
1746 Northwood L ake
Northport, AL 35476

In the Matter of
Application of Westinghouse Electric
Corporation for a Special Nuclear
Material License for the Alzbama
Nuclear Fuel Fabrication Plant (ANFFP)
to be Located Near Prattville, Alabama
_Docket No. 70-2909

Dear Dr. Williams:
Enclosed please find a copy of the "NRC Staff's Answer to Petition for
Leave to Intervene Filed by Louis G. Williams," which the Staff filed
on April 20, 1981. We inadvertently failed to include your name in our
service list and, accordingly, a copy of our Answer was not mailed to
you at that time.
I regret whatever inconvenience this may have caused you.

Sincerely,
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Sherwin E. Turk
Counsel for NRC Staff

Enclosure: As stated

cc w/o encl: Service List
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